
 
April 29, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Subcommittee on   House Appropriations Subcommittee on 

Labor, Health and Human Services,    Labor, Health and Human Services, 

Education, and Related Agencies    Education, and Related Agencies 

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Port of Friday Harbor Barge and Access Road project in fiscal year 

2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Port of Friday Harbor, located at 204 Front Street, 

Friday Harbor, WA 98250.  

 

The funding would support the Port reconstruct its existing barge landing and access road. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Rick Larsen 

U.S. Representative 

Washington State, Second District 


